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Morgan, Jackson

From: Edwin Seqa!
Sent: 30 May 2024 22:46

To: Planning Policy Consultations

Subject: Local Plan representation

Categories: CONFIRMED

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

| wish to make the following representations regarding the draft Local Plan 2040 insofar as it could adversely affect
the protection of Bevis Marks Synagogue, which is located within the Tall Buildings Area, is concerned:-

1) HE1 does not adequately protect the historic setting of the Synagogue.

2) SE12 and SE 13 fail to ensure the preservation and enhancement of the Synagogue as a local heritage asset,
including the present views of and from the building.

3) The presumption against tall buildings in Conservation Areas contained in the Current Local Plan Policy CS14 must
be retained in the new Local Plan and the Tall Buildings Area must not override heritage and township

considerations.
Yours faithfully
Edwin Segall

Sent from my iPad





